
 
 

Thursday 20th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents of the Choir 

I expect you’ve heard the exciting news that our School Choir will be joining the Year 7 from Bishop Wordsworth 

Grammar School to perform Jonah Man Jazz. You are invited to the performance in BWGS’s Sports Hall on Friday 

28th June. 

The children will leave school by coach at 10.30am accompanied by Miss Crook and Mrs Aylett. Please provide your 

child with a snack, packed lunch and a water bottle. If your child is eligible for free school meals then the kitchen will 

provide a packed lunch.  

Parents can arrive at BWGS’s Sports Hall at 2.30pm (there is no parking at BWGS). The performance will start at 

2.45 and finish at 3.15pm. Please collect your child after the performance from the playground by the Sports Hall. 

I really hope as many of you as possible will be able to come and enjoy this experience, the second of our musical 
collaborations with BWGS. Please could you complete the consent, parents attending and collection details on        
the link below by Tuesday 25th June. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/pUgjhkjPK9 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Liz Aylett 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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